
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

Open Evening – Thursday 26th September 
 
Selecting a secondary school is a big decision for any family and this year’s 
Kingsdown School Open Evening will be taking place on Thursday 26th 
September. We will be welcoming many families from across Swindon to 
share examples of students work and allow parents to hear first-hand 
from our staff and students about what is like to be a member of the 
Kingsdown community. We have many new developments to share this 
year; from the many improvements to our school site to our recent 
success in GCSE results. Many students have been selected to participate 
in activities within subject departments and to give tours of the school. For 
these students, permission slips should be returned by Monday 23rd 
September. 
 
To support us in the final preparations for this event, there will be an early 
closure for students on Thursday. Lessons will end at 12:20pm where 
students will be dismissed to go home. For students eligible for free 
school meals, lunch items will be served at break time in the main hall.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support in ensuring that 
Kingsdown is ready for this event and hope to see many of you attend the 
Open Evening with younger children who will join us in coming years. 
 
With many thanks 

 
Mrs Leigh – Bennett 
Headteacher 

 


